FROM YOUR EDITOR

Hi Everyone

Ok, some of you may think I went mad last month. Partly true because I did
switch off my central heating, I refused to put it back on and I have been cold
nearly every day since! Is it ever going fo get warmer? Please say yes.... (Since
writing this paragraph the weather has got warmer and sunnier, garden here I
come.....at last!)

I also went made last month because, well, my brain was going 19 to the dozen and
I came up with all these ideas and had to put them down on paper. Sadly, I chose
the piece of paper that is in the magazine to jot down on! Anyway, my ideas are
out there. Again, if any one wants to take up one of them I would be happy to help.

I like to take this opportunity to thank all those who donated to the MS Society
during the month of April. I did take down some leaflets about MS and the local
branch which T hope was of interest. I am sure the branch will be very grateful.

There isn't much else o say at present other than lets hope the weather
continues to improve and that the outside, whether walking, running, gardening or
sitting reading a book, beckons more than the inside. The warm rays of the sun
makes all the difference to ones spirit and well being, so if you are out and about
enjoy and pray for it to keep on giving!

Take care of yourselves whatever you are doing.
Jenny

PS Don't forget to have a think about the History Club I would like to start up -
get those photos out and pen and paper and jot down those memories!!




